
Item 5: The Francis Report 

By:  Peter Sass, Head of Democratic Services   
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 8 March 2013 
 
Subject: The Francis Report   
______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Background 
 
(a) The Francis Report into care provided at Mid Staffordshire NHS 

Foundation Trust was published on 6 February 2013.  
 
(b) On behalf of the Committee, the Vice-Chairman in the Chair has 

requested information on how the findings of the report are being taken 
forward locally. These are attached.    

 

 
 
   

 
 
 

2.  Recommendation 
 
That the Committee note the report and recommend that the HOSC look into 
this issue in the future when further information is available.  
 
 


